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Dear Families of Father Andrew White School,

This Sunday at Mass, the church celebrated Pentecost, the descent of the Holy Spirit and the
birth of the Church. Our students have been praying to the Holy Spirit during Morning Prayer
and learning about the role He has in making us holy, giving us inspirations to do good and
helping us to understand Scripture. We pray to Him for guidance and wisdom.

This week we will congratulate our eighth grade students and wish them success on their next
adventure in high school. We are so proud of their accomplishments in the FIRST LEGO
League, MATHCOUNTS, Science Fair, Athletics, SCA, and NJHS. The students have
accumulated hundreds of hours of service to others and we have observed their growth in
character through their many years at Father Andrew White School. It is sad to say goodbye
but we know that they have had a solid foundation in academics and in their faith through the
wonderful staff at our school. We hope that they continue to rely on the Holy Spirit for all the
gifts they will need as they go forward and proclaim the Good News through their example and
life choices.

Please join me in congratulating our Class of 2024 and praying for our students. As St. Paul
says in his letter to the Philippians, “I am sure of this much: that He who has begun the good
work in you will carry it through to completion.” Philippians 1:6

Congratulations, Graduates!
Janet Szoch
Principal



